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Comments: | am concerned about the degree and type of thinning proposed in this project and wonder if much of
it will make it through review if it complies with ACS guidelines, and also respects ESA and CWA requirements.
The lower portions of Canyon Creek and Glacier creek are important areas for chinook and steelhead, and the
upper areas for bull trout.

The "riparian reserve" and concern for "at risk species" within the ACS seem to apply throughout much of the
proposed area.

With the significant risk or large landslides in this area, all thinning work should err quite far on the side of
caution. These are sensitive and important areas that could easily be accidentally destroyed.

| appreciate the ecosystem value of thinning, but should be done here with extra care.



